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Sංඑඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 
 

Whoever loves me will keep my 
word, says the Lord, and my 

Father will love him and we will 
come to him. 

 
John 14:23 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 

 
Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, John 
Michael Kamper, child of Joshua and Katelynn Kamper, 
baptized in Christ on May 7, 2023 at Queen of All Saints 
Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon John Michael 
and may God watch over and cherish this child whom God 
has blessed with the grace of Baptism.  



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Sංඑඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 

 

“For it is better to suffer for doing good, if that be God’s will, than for 
doing evil.”                                                                         1 PETER 3:17 
 
The old line says “if you want to make God laugh, tell him your plans.”  
Many of us are diligent in our planning and making sure things are 
progressing smoothly.  Then disaster strikes, we don’t get the result we 
anticipated or an unforeseen problem arises.  Many times we may respond 
negatively and ask, “Why me?  I did everything right!”  Here’s the thing – 
adversity humbles us and reminds us of our dependence on God and not on 
our own self-reliance.  Rest assured, God has a better plan in store for you.   

 

Monday, May 15 - St. Isidore 
 Acts of the Apostles 16:11-15/John 15:26-16:4 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Leo Drury (†)  
Tuesday, May 16 - Easter Weekday 
  Acts of the Apostles 16:22-34/John 16:5-11 
 6:15 a.m.                    Mary Zlatic (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†)  
Wednesday, May 17 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 17:15, 22-18:1/John 16:12-15 
 6:15 a.m. Nancy Weckherlin (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Patrick Boyce (†)   
Thursday, May 18 - St. John I 
 Acts of the Apostles 18:1-8/John 16:16-20 
 6:15 a.m.                     Ed Kientzy, Jr. (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Peter Wenger (†) 
Friday, May 19 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 18:9-18/John 16:20-23 
 6:15 a.m. Alice Borchers (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. John Welch (†)   
Saturday, May 20 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 18:23-28/John 16:23-28 
 8:15 a.m. Healing of Cora Weber  
 5:00 p.m. Catherine Schuch (†)  
Sunday, May 21 - The Ascension of the Lord 
 Acts of the Apostles 1:1-11/Ephesians 1:17-23/Matthew 28:16-20 
     7:30 a.m.           Paul Lewandowski (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Rob Ryan (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              Sr. Leonette Juengst 
 12:00 Noon For the People 
 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
  

     Dante Gabriel Rossetti was a famous nineteenth century artist who was 
approached once by an elderly man.  The old fellow had some sketches and 
drawings with him and he asked the artist to take a look at them.  “Are they any 
good?” he inquired, “Do they show a potential talent that could be developed?” 
 

     Rossetti carefully examined them.  After the first few he knew they were 
worthless, showing not the least sign of artistic talent.  But Rossetti was a kind man, 
and he didn’t want to hurt the old man’s feelings with a harsh judgment, so he told 
him as gently as he could that the pictures did not have much value and they showed little talent.  He was 
sorry, but he could not lie to the man. 
 

     The old timer was very disappointed, but seemed to accept Rossetti’s judgment.  He then apologized for 
taking up the artist’s time.  But wondered if he could take just a few more minutes to examine a few more 
drawings - these done by a young art student. 
 

     Rossetti looked over this second batch of sketches with a hurried glance, but quickly slowed down as the 
skill and beauty of the work became apparent, “These,” he exclaimed, “these are really good.  No, not good, 
these are great!  This student has been blessed with amazing talent.  He should be given every help and 
encouragement in his career as an artist.  If he works hard and sticks with it he has a promising future.” 
 

     Rossetti could see that the old man was deeply moved.  “Who is this fine young artist?” he asked.  “Could 
he be your son?”  “No,” replied the man sadly.  “It’s me - forty years ago.  If only I had heard your praise then.  
For you see, I got discouraged and I gave up, way too soon.” 
 

     St. Peter in today’s Second Reading declares, “Sanctify Christ as Lord of your hearts.  Always be ready to 
give an explanation to anyone who asks you for a reason for your hope…”  Yes, there are too many in our 
world and in our community who are discouraged.  They watch the maddening cycle of news, especially 
political news, and decry that this is the best we can do, that with over 330 million people in the United States, 
these are the ones we elect to various political offices?  Many are upset about the furious effort of too many 
American who maniacally push for abortion rights and then lament that we have to endure another mass 
shooting.  Sadness descends upon our nation for too often as innocent people are killed in a school or grocery 
store or mall.  “What is wrong with us?”  we question.  Around the world there are revolutions and wars, 
violent gangs and drug cartels, oppression of rights and religious persecutions.  Who will offer a reason to 
hope?  Who will say that peace will prevail and faith will triumph?  Who will give such an explanation?  We 
will.  We who trust in Jesus Christ.  We who are sent by Him.  We will speak.  We will proclaim.  Christ wants 
us to do it. 
 

     Is this an extremely difficult task?  You bet.  Will we have to rely on love and persevere through much?  No 
doubt.  Is there anyone around who can show us how to do that?  Yes, our mothers. 
 

     An unknown person wrote: I finally found a Mother’s Day card that expressed my feelings for my mother 
in real terms.  It said, “Now that we have a mature adult relationship, there’s something I’d like to tell you.  
You’re still the first person I think of when I fall down and go boom-boom.” 
 

     Happy Mother’s Day to all the fantastic moms in our parish.  Thank you for giving your children hope.  
Thank you for refusing to let them get discouraged.  And, most of all, thank you for telling them of Jesus 
Christ, the one who uplifts all of us.  Have a terrific day! 
 

     I want to express my appreciation to the Variety Guild for putting on another funny and entertaining show.  
What a talented and hard-working group of people you are!  Thanks for making Queen of All Saints a 
destination for those who want to enjoy a good show and see the fruits of what happens when people work 
together. 
   
     May God bless all of you.     
 
 

     Fr. Hambrough 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Ed Hingle 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Jackie McClanahan 
Missy McMullen 

Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Steve Sallwasser 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄  

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  May 14 
    1:00 p.m.   Life After Loss - ARC 
             (Adult Resource Center) 
 

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  May 15 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) -  
             School Basement 
    6:30 p.m.   School Board Meeting -  
             Makerspace 
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.    Endow - ARC  
             (Adult Resource Center) 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: May 16 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    6:30 p.m.   Spring Concert Grades 4-8 -  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.      SVDP Holy Couponers -  
             School Basement 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: May 17 
    6:00 p.m.   Pre-School Graduation - 
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Maintenance Committee Mtg - 
              Rectory Basement 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  May 18 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Choir -  
             Church 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  May 19 
             No events scheduled 
           

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: May 20 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall 
   12:00 p.m.   Wedding - Church 

Visit 
QASAA.ORG 

 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Aඉඉൾൺඅ 
Pඅൾൽ඀ൾඌ 

 

     If you picked up a pledge 
card please turn it into the 
rectory.  If you haven’t picked 
up your pledge card, you can 
pick it up from the rectory. 
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of Brian 
Wiethop, son of Vernon Wiethop. 
       May he, and all the faithful departed, rest in 
peace. 

Kൾඇඋංർ඄ Gඅൾඇඇඈඇ Dൺඒඌ 
 

     Kenrick Glennon Days are overnight summer 
camps that give boys in Grades 6-7 (June 12-14) and 
Grades 8-9 (June 15-17) a chance to experience life 
at the seminary.  
 
   https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd 
 
Our parish will cover the cost of the registration fee 
for the boys who go to camp who are from Queen of 
All Saints. 

Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Dൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ ඍඈ Bൾඇൾൿංඍ Bංඋඍඁඋං඀ඁඍ 
      
     Mother’s Day cards are still available in the back 
of church!  The Respect Life Committee encourages 
you to send a Mother’s Day card that will also assist 
women who are facing an untimely 
pregnancy.  These beautiful Mother’s Day cards can 
be used for a Mom, Grandma, Sister, Godmother or 
Friend!!!  Just take a card, then, send a donation of 
any size, in that woman's honor, to Birthright of 
Hillsboro.  Envelopes and instructions are with each 
card.  Thank you for supporting Birthright and their 
amazing work helping women and babies in need.  

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Pඋඈ Lංൿൾ Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Dඋංඏൾ 
  

     It's time for the annual Baby Bottle 
Campaign!  Each year the QAS Respect Life 
Committee distributes empty baby bottles on 
Mother’s Day weekend.   We ask that you take a 
bottle home as a reminder to PRAY for the 
unborn!!!   Even though surgical abortions are not 
performed in MO, women are traveling to Illinois 
and many are killing their babies through chemical 
abortions.  We'll ask for the bottles to be brought 
back on Father’s Day weekend with your generous 
donations to South County Pregnancy Care 
Center.  In 2022, this amazing organization served 
357 new clients.  Women come here for free 
pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, counseling, baby 
supplies and even follow up care.  Truly the hands 
and feet of Christ! 

PSR Cൺඍൾർඁංඌඍඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
   

     The Parish School of Religion (PSR) at Queen of 
All Saints is in need of qualified catechists for the 
2023-2024 school year. The success of our religious 
education program depends on the dedicated 
individuals of our parish who are willing to share 
their time and faith with our children! Our PSR 
program meets on Wednesday evenings from 6:00-
7:15pm and a stipend is offered. We are in need of 
catechists for the following grades: 
     -7th grade (all girls) 
     -8th grade (all girls) 
If you are interested in serving our parish in this 
way, or would like more information, please contact 
Leanne Buback at bubackl@qasstl.org.  

Tඈඍඎඌ Tඎඎඌ ංඌ Sඈඅൽ Oඎඍ!  
      
     Totus Tuus 2023 is sold out! To be put on the 
waiting list, please contact Leanne Buback 
at bubackl@qasstl.org.  

Wൾൽൽංඇ඀ Bൺඇඇඌ 
 

     There is a promise of marriage between  
Brandon James Bruns and Hannah Leigh Greunke. 

. Sൺඏൾ ඍඁൾ Dൺඍൾ 
Jඎඅඒ 20-23, 2023 

  
     The ladies of Queen of All Saints are invited to 
attend a silent retreat July 20-23rd at the White 
House Retreat Center.   

For more information contact: 
Jo Ann Cassidy at 314-293-7075 

or 
Kim Nelmes at 314-496-5501 

Fංඋඌඍ Cඈආආඎඇංඈඇ Bൺඇඇൾඋඌ ൺඇൽ Cൾඋඍංൿංർൺඍൾඌ 
      
     Second grade First Communion banners and 
certificates are available to be picked up in the 
rectory. 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Mൺඒ 20-21 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Anne 
DeRuntz 
Ric 
Armbruster 

Walter Foland 
Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Tom Teschner 
Barb Mantia 

Debbie Haman 
Linda Marchi 
Jeannine 
Eschelbach 
 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Bob Ryan 
Matt Giegling 
 

Mary Acton 
David Hagen 
Pat Hagen 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Bob Kremer 
Shelia 
Dettmann 

Sheila Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stepheanie 
McKelvey 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Theresa Mills 
YM 

Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

  To donate through WeShare, on    
  your computer:   
·Go to qasstl.org/giving 
·Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on the 
small church that says “Give Online” 
·Complete your information 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-877-316-0260. 

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules.  Please contact Pam 
VonderHaar at vonderhaarp@qasstl.org or  
314-846-8207 for assistance. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

05/07/23 

WeShare 
 

05/07/23 

Offertory $  17,861.00   $  14,742.64   

Loose $       861.00  

Capital Improvement $       130.00 $      156.00   

Tuition Assistance $       160.00 $      250.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $    1,125.00 $   1,205.00   

Retired Priests $         50.00  

Good Friday $         10.00  

Catholic Home Mission $         35.00  

Catholic Communication $         20.00  

Withdrawals $       355.00  

Annual Catholic Appeal  $      100.00   
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Attention Seniors!  
 

Mark your calendars for: 
 

May 25, 2023 
 

Heritage Luncheon 
 

11:30 a.m.  -  Church Hall 
 
 
 

Please call the parish office, 314-846-8207, 
with your name and phone number to 
register.* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*If Heritage Luncheon is cancelled, we  
will call you. 

Cൺඇ Yඈඎ Dඈඇൺඍൾ ൺ Cൺඋ? 
      
     We have a SVDP Neighbor with four children 
who is in need of a car.  If you know of anyone who 
would be interested in donating a car for her, please 
contact Bruce Bange, 314-882-2152. 

Fൺඅඅ Sඉඈඋඍඌ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
  

     Registration for soccer and volleyball for Fall 
2023 is now open.  The last day to register is  
June 23rd and no late registrations will be accepted.   
 
     Boys and girls soccer - PreK thru 8th grade 
     Boys and girls volleyball - 3rd thru 8th grade 
 

Visit www.qasaa.org. 

 
 
 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ 
Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ 

 

 

Congratulations to 
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua 
and Cecilia  
(Detwiler) Wall, 
who were joined in 
the Sacrament of  
Matrimony at  
St. Mary Magdalen 
on April 15, 2023.  
Her brother, Fr. 
Detwiler, presided 
at the wedding 
Mass. 

Wඈආൾඇ’ඌ FIAT Gඋඈඎඉ 
 

 Please join us at Kenrick-Glennon Seminary for the 
upcoming Fiat Women’s Group session on 
Thursday, May 18.  our speaker will be Fr. Conor 
Sullivan, Psychological Consultant presenting 
“Mary: Daughter, Bride, and Mother.” 
Participants are welcome to attend any part of the 
morning.  We can’t wait to see you! 

Sඍ. Pൺඎඅ Bංൻඅൾ Sඍඎൽඒ 
 

     We will be having a bible study this May 21st at 
1pm in the scout room in the basement of St. 
Margaret Mary Alacoque.  This time we will begin 
a study of St. Paul starting with his first epistles and 
see the development of his theology in answering the 
problems the Christian communities were 
having.  We will begin with the Letter to the 
Galatians using the Six Weeks in the Bible series 
from Loyola Press and written by Kevin Perrotta. If 
you need a book for the class let me know so I can 
order them for you.  This will be a class for anyone 
interested in coming which includes St. Francis of 
Assisi, St. Margaret Mary Alacoque, and Queen of 
All Saints.  For more information contact Mike 
Carter Mikecarter2800@gmail.com or 314-236-1472. 
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Mൺඒ Cඋඈඐඇංඇ඀ 

 
   
 
 

May is the month dedicated to Mary, 
whose Queenship was proclaimed in an 
Encyclical by Pope Pius XII.  Students 
from QAS School acknowledged the 
Queenship of Mary and her distinct role 
as our Mother and Queen at the May 
Crowning on Wednesday, May 3rd.  
Hail Mary, full of grace!  
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jon Becker
 

jbecker@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2536
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
20+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101


